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MEMORANDUM 

Date: July 9, 2020 

To: Dan Duchniak, P.E. 

From: Chris Walter, P.E. 

Re: Fox Run - Developer’s Agreement 

Fox Run 3, LLC is proposing to install water main for the above site re-development project.  The project 
involves the replacement and re-routing of the existing water main within the Fox Run site.  The improvements 
consist of approximately 847 feet of new 8-inch PVC water main, and improvements including the looping of the 
new system to connect with an existing dead end to the west.  This project is being completed at no cost to the 
Utility. 

The Developers Agreement is our standard agreement with revisions/exceptions that have been approved by 
legal council and WWU staff.   

Recommended Motion:  Move to approve of the Developer’s Agreement with Fox Run 3, LLC for the Fox 
Run water main improvements. 

Enc. 

Waukesha Water Utility 
SERVING WAUKESHA SINCE 1886 

115 DELAFIELD STREET 
WAUKESHA, WI 53188-3615 
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